
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Date:  December 2, 2021 

To: Parents 

Re:  Winter Program 

 

Avenue City School District Administration has made the decision to adjust our Winter Musical 

Program because of the ongoing COVID-19 pandemic. Please review the following 

announcement: 

 

 The Winter Musical Performance is December 9, 2021 at Avenue City School. 

Performance Times are as follows: 

Grade Level: Arrival Time: Students Report To: Performance Time: 

Kindergarten 6:05 PM Classroom 6:15 PM 

Grades 6-8 6:25 PM Middle School Hallway 6:30 PM 

Grades 1-4 6:50 PM Classrooms 7:00 PM 

Grade 5 6:40 PM Music Room 7:00 PM 
*Times of performances are staggered so that families can leave when their child is finished performing.  

 

 Masks are HIGHLY ENCOURAGED  at this event.  

 The district requests that families limit the number of attendees that come to view the 

performance.  

 The performance will be recorded and shared through social media the next school day.  

 Attendance at this event is voluntary. If your student is not going to attend this event, 

please let the school office know by Monday, December 6, 2021 at 10:00 AM. This will 

allow the music director to adjust the performance.  

 

Please note: Every family has different circumstances and comfort levels about the pandemic 

environment. Administration encourages parents to make the decision that is best for their 

family.  

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

Mrs. Grimes 

Principal 

 

 

 

Avenue City Elementary School 
18069 Highway 169  

Cosby, Missouri 64436 
Phone: (816) 662-2305 Fax: (816) 662-3201 

Email:  bgrimes@avenuecityschool.org 
 
 


